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For several years a group of ladies, some parishioners of St. Mary of the 
Pines and some not, gathered once a week to sew and quilt and do all the things 
that a “sewing group” does. They would bring their own sewing machines and 
supplies when they met at a fabric/sewing shop in Shreveport. However, the time 
came when the shop changed hands and they lost their meeting place. 
 
 Margie Pinckard approached the pastor at St. Mary of the Pines, telling 
him of their problem. She asked if the group could meet in one of the classrooms 
at St. Mary of the Pines.  
 
 Many parishioners and non-parishioners use St. Mary of the Pines’ parish 
facilities. Each group is identified in the Church Office reservation book with a 
name. We are named “Simply Sewing”. 
 

We have a lot of fun as we gather to sew. This is not a closed group. We  
welcome new members.   

 
We meet on Friday mornings at 9 AM in classrooms 5 and 6. 
 
We bring our own sewing machines, multiple outlet circuit breakers, 

sometimes lunch and everything else we may need. We are a fun group to be 
around.   

 
If you have the urge to sew, do quilting, or any other sewing associated 

activities, contact “Simply Sewing” through the Parish Office at 318 687 5121 or 
come in on a Friday morning.   

 
 
 

Meet the ladies and join us for a day of sewing and fun. 

 


